
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

National Ministries Announce Historic Partnership 
 
BURLESON, Tex. || GRAND RAPIDS, Mich., Sep. 25, 2018 – The largest prayer movement in the world, See You 
At The Pole, has been encouraging a student-led moment of prayer around school flagpoles on the fourth 
Wednesday of September since 1990.  At this year’s event on Wednesday, September 26, 2018, organizers are 
expecting more than 1,000,000 students across the world to gather and pray for their campuses.  Partnering 
with nationally recognized Claim Your Campus, a student-led campus prayer ministry, is a historic decision 
with instant and positive outcomes.  Since 2004, Claim Your Campus has been equipping, training, and 
sustaining middle and high school students to pray for their schools on a weekly basis. 
 
In light of recent tragedies, the school campus has resurfaced as the focus of conversation and debate in our 
society.  All believe that our school campuses should be safe, positive, and fair for every student.  Student-led 
prayer is the first and best way to make this happen. See You At The Pole and Claim Your Campus envision a 
day when students are praying every day, at every middle and high school, in order that every student may 
have the opportunity to know the love of Christ.  
 
Today marks a new chapter in See You At The Pole’s history as they join forces with Claim Your Campus to see 
the power of prayer transform students and schools.   
 
Through the use of their mobile app, Claim Your Campus is already mobilizing tens of thousands of students 
who are praying every week for GRACE, PEACE, JUSTICE, and MERCY on their school campuses.  This 
partnership has the potential to dramatically increase those numbers in one day.   
 
These are unprecedented and challenging times for students.  More than ever, students need to know that 
they are loved and that they matter to God. See You At The Pole and Claim Your Campus believe that 
together, they can show students that they care, and that they are safe and supported at school. But most 
importantly, they can help every student know that there is a God who loves them. 
 
For further information or interview requests, please email: Robin@neverthesame.org 
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